
Public Hearing

Argyle Village is having a public hearing on Monday, September 9th at 5:30 P.M. at the J.A. 
Barkley Firehouse, 5072 NY Route 40. The purpose of hearing public comments on the 
Village of Argyle community development needs, and to discuss the possible submission of 
one or more Community Development Block Grant applications for the 2025 program 
year.The Village of Argyle is considering applying for CDBG funds to complete a municipal 
water upgrades project with an estimated request for $2 million in CDBG funds to complete 
approximately $9 million in improvements. The hearing will provide further information about 
the CDBG program and will allow for citizen participation in the development of any proposed 
grant applications and/or to provide  technical assistance to develop alternate proposals.
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